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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to consider a citizen voice. 

My specific concerns follow: 

Damaging the beautiful historical structure of Sydney. Damaging the unique and old trees of 

Sydney. How about building subways instead? Why we have budget to rebuild a stadium? 

But no budget for building subways? 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely, Shirin Bayat  

This email was sent by Shirin Bayat via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. 

 

 

 

 

 




